
 
 

 
 

 

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY 
Tel: 02476 392318 

 

It is our mission for everyone to flourish and exceed expectation in an inspiring 
environment where unique, confident children will sparkle. 

We are on top of the hill and reaching for the stars. 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

Y5/6 have made a great start to our Lenten Fundraising activities. Maisie led an 

informative assembly about ‘Young at Heart’ with the help of baby sister Poppy. The 

Smarties challenge was very successful and raised an amazing amount of money. We will 

let you know how much next week. We had a lovely day wearing Red so that everyone 

had the chance to support ‘Young at Heart’. Again, thank you to everyone for their 

generosity.  

  

Y1 are leading their fundraising efforts for ‘Zoe’s Place’. We hope that parents and 

carers enjoy the efforts that our Y1 children have put into their creations which will 

come home next week.  

  

In the week commencing Monday 21st March, Y3/4 are participating in a sponsored walk 

to raise funds for the ‘Warwickshire Air Ambulance’. They will bring home sponsor 

forms and are very excited to get walking for such a good cause.  

  

More news in next week’s newsletter about the other year groups and their fundraising 

efforts.  

  

Data Collection sheets  

Please complete the information sheets and return to school as soon as possible.  
 

Weekly attendance (week commencing 28th February) 

 
Our school target is 96% and we are so pleased that we can see an improvement in 

school attendance.   

 

Nursery 85.5% 

Reception 87.7% 

Year 1 92.6% 

Year 2 97.6% 

Year 3 99% 

Year 4 90.3% 

Year 5 88.9% 

Year 6 93.1% 
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Punctuality 

School starts at 8.45 and children need to be in the line at that time. Learning begins 

straight away with phonics, reading and spellings so children who arrive late miss these 

key learning opportunities.  

 

 
 

Star awards and merit certificates this week 

 

We are very proud of all our children and some children have been noticed for their 

outstanding efforts.  

 
Early Years Karter & Daisy 

Year 1 Robert & Amelia 

Year 2 Harley & Maddison  

Year 3/4 Ryan & Minny 

Year 5/6 Maisie & Kelsey 

Sports Award Kelsey 

Headteacher’s Award Aylton 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. Jeans and staff 

 


